
ABYA Association Officers and Members,


On behalf of the Citizens of Wayne County, Sheriff’ Raphael Washington and myself 
we would like to thank you for your generous denotation of the handheld VHF 
marine radios.  These radios will assist our officers in the performance of their duties 
while out on patrol in Lake St. Clair, Detroit River, and Lake Erie.  We often conduct 
investigations, dry dock inspections, or simple vessel inspections in local marinas or 
yacht clubs that take us away from the patrol boat.  Having the mobile marine radio 
will allow officers to be more aware of emergency situations on the water that may 
arise.  We are grateful for our ongoing partnership and look forward to may years of 
continued cooperation.    


Regards, 

Sgt. Michael Roehrig 
Wayne County Sheriff's Office 
Operations / Marine Division / Dive Team  
4 Grosse Ile Parkway  
Trenton, MI  48183 

      


